
The 

Missouri Mississippi  
Hills  Chapter          

The Audubon Christmas Bird Count  (CBC) takes place December –

January each year.  The Mississippi Hills Chapter of Missouri Master Nat-

uralists hosts a count at Mark Twain Lake. 

The Public is invited to attend! 

We usually gather at 8 am on the Saturday before Christmas at the 

Frank Russell Archery Park which is located off of Highway J  approxi-

mately one mile north of Clarence Cannon Dam.   

More information will be posted on our website next December as we 

get closer to the CBC dates.  For information and history on the Christ-

mas Bird Count, please visit the Audubon site— 

https://www.audubon.org/conservation/science/christmas-bird-count 
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